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Dear Mr. Maeda
We very much appreciate working with ITU-T experts on MPLS-TP, both in the regular work we are undertaking on MPLS-TP and as a valuable source for the requirements for a transport profile within the IETF MPLS architecture.

As we informed you in the liaison from the MPLS WG to SG15 we have made huge progress and is now ready to start serious review of the Internet Draft produced for this transport profile.

However, we understand that from an ITU-T perspective part of the work done by the IETF working groups and the MEAD team (MPLS Interoperability Design team) is not fully transparent. We would therefore like to increase our efforts to report to the ITU-T and its Study Groups and questions what we are working on and our results.

To make such reports more efficient we would like to understand exactly what is needed and would appreciate information to that effect be sent to us.

Loa Andersson

Chair of the MEAD team
